Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 8:28 AM

To: ‘andrew@eras.biz'

Cc: Dhruv Patel (dhruv.balaji@gmail.com); Dave Siegel (dave@eras.biz); Roe, Dilan, Env.
Health; Yoo, James

Subject: RE: Notification of Sampling - 110 Hegenberger, Site Cleanup Program Case RO3147,

GeoTracker Global ID T10000006308, 110 Hegenberger LLC, 106-110 Hegenberger
Road, Oakland

Thank you for the update.

As requested in the Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) correspondence dated April 16, 2015, please include
the ACEH case file number in the subject line of future correspondences.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: andrew@eras.biz [mailto:andrew@eras.biz]
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 8:06 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: dave@eras.biz

Subject: Notification of Sampling - 110 Hegenberger

Mr. Nowell
| am sending you this email to notify you that we have scheduled the approved sampling work at 110 Hegenberger in
Oakland for May 5% and 6.

-Andrew Savage

Project Geologist

ERAS Environmental, Inc.
Office — (510)247-9885
Cell — (925)330-8926

Fax —(510)886-5399



